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CAUTION NOTICE
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Nippon Life India Asset Management (NAM India) hereby issues this notice to alert the 
general public and investors about fraudulent activities being conducted by certain 
unknown individuals over social media. These individuals have created a WhatsApp group 
titled “NIMF M537-AGPT 8x plan”, “66 Wealth Leaders Group” and a WhatsApp community 
titled “NIMF Common Team” and are using the said group and/ or community to lure 
unsuspecting members of the public to invest into certain fraudulent investment schemes 
being run by these individuals.

It has come to the knowledge of NAM India that the fraudsters are using images of certain 
senior officials of NAM India and the corporate logo of Nippon India Mutual Fund and NAM 
India to create a deception. The fraudsters are using inter alia using the following mobile 
numbers: +91 9867734257, +91 8097405814, +91 8097852697, +91 8306794316, and 
+91 8735847817.

These fraudster entities are attempting to deceive and defraud the public by unlawfully using 
the Nippon India Mutual Fund logo and images of senior officials of NAM India to solicit funds 
under the pretence of purchasing stocks promising high returns.

In addition to the aforementioned WhatsApp group and mobile numbers, these impostors 
are utilizing the website https://app.nilitoa.com/#/ and the mobile application NILIT. The 
general public and investors are hereby cautioned that NAM India AMC, Nippon India Mutual 
Fund, Nippon Life India Trustee Limited, and their respective employees and directors have no 
association with the aforementioned groups, communities, phones numbers, websites and 
mobile application. 

NAM India and its related entities denounce these fraudulent activities and advise the 
investors in particular and public at large to remain vigilant against such scams and exercise 
due caution.

Nippon India Mutual Fund shall not bear responsibility for, and expressly disclaims all 
liabilities arising from, any damages resulting from the use of, reference to, or reliance on any 
information disseminated by these fraudulent WhatsApp groups or any other platforms 
making false claims.

Investors and the general public are strongly advised not to engage with these fraudulent 
groups, channels, platforms, or any material promoted by these impostors, as they do so at 
their own risk.

We further advise downloading only official NAM India AMC applications from verified app 
stores and play stores.

The official website of the AMC is https://mf.nipponindiaim.com and the AMC has official 
handles on social media platforms i.e. Facebook, Instagram, X, LinkedIn and YouTube. These 
profiles can be accessed via links provided on the AMC official website.

For inquiries or further information, please contact us at +91 22 69259696/1860 266 0111 
email us at customercare@nipponindiaim.in 
or visit our official website at https://mf.nipponindiaim.com


